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 Mayor 

 Joe Wynkoop 

 (407) 496-1673 

 mayor@mymontverde.com 

 

 Town Council 

 Billy Bates, President 

 (407) 448-5390 

 bbates@mymontverde.com 

 Glenn Burns, Vice President 

 (407) 719-1787 

 gburns@mymontverde.com 

 Jim Peacock 

 (407) 496-5232 

 jpeacock@mymontverde.com 

 Jim Ley  

 (904) 312-0025 

 jley@mymontverde.com 

 Judy Smith  

 (407) 353-3185 

 jsmith@mymontverde.com 

 

 Staff 

 Town Clerk 

 Graham Wells 

 (407) 469-2681 

 gwells@mymontverde.com 

 Utility Billing Clerk 

 Stephanie Kernan 

 (407) 469-2681 

 skernan@mymontverde.com 

 Public Works Director 

 Terry Burden 

 (407) 470-6400 

 tburden@mymontverde.com 

 Library 

 Kathleen Gifford, Librarian 

 (407) 469-3838 

 kgifford@mymontverde.com 

 Fire Department 

 Kevin Rausch, Fire Chief 

 (407) 312-2106 

 Firechief85@mymontverde.com 

 

FOLLOW US ON 

FACEBOOK 

NEWSLETTER 

FRIENDS OF MONTVERDE 

The Friends of Montverde monthly meeting will take place on Tuesday May 17 at 6 pm. The guest 

speaker will be Theresa Ronnebaum; Identity Theft Victim Specialist in the office of the Attorney    

General. This presentation will be in the Town Hall Auditorium. Light snacks will be provided. The   

regular monthly Bingo Game will be on Friday May 20 at 7 pm in the Kirk Park Community Building. 

ADD A BUCK PROGRAM 

Don’t forget the ‘ADD A BUCK " program which goes to the South Lake Community Foundation. 

They then match our funds which will buy food from Second Food Harvest to help those people 

struggling in our community. If you are able and would like to participate in this worthwhile    

program, please add a dollar to your next water bill payment and the Town will do the rest.  

Thanks for your help with this effort; together we are making a difference. 

NEWS FROM YOUR LIBRARY 

Summer is almost here along with Montverde Library’s Summer Reading Program! The theme this year 

is ‘Sports, to Read for the Win. Come join the Montverde team in a reading race throughout the     

summer! Practice will be every Wednesday starting June 15th through July 27th at 10:00am at the 

Montverde Library, so mark your calendars. Invite your friends, aged 3-12, to race along with you and 

win cool prizes. At the end of the summer we will celebrate our victory with a big party! To secure a 

spot please pre-register on Facebook or come to the library starting May 16th. Get ready to read for the 

win!     Kathleen & Erin 

UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS 

There will be a Council Workshop on May 3, 2016 in the Mayors office at Town Hall.  

A presentation will be made by the developer of the proposed subdivision at Blackstill Lake East. 

The next Council meeting will be on April 12, 2016 at 7pm.  Key issues for discussion are: 

• Second Reading of Ordinance 2016-06 - Amending the Caucus month from September to August.  

Residents are encouraged to attend these meetings; public comment is permitted at every meeting.    

TOWN HALL CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY 

Town Hall will be closed on Monday May 30, 2016 in observance of Memorial Day. 

As always, residents can leave any correspondence in the green utility box in the Town Hall parking lot. 

COMMITTEE’S 

Mayor Wynkoop would like to thank the members of the Public Safety Committee; Bill Broeker,    

Lance Belcher, Chris Hopkins, Roy Patterson, Don Diett, Tim and Debbie Driscoll for their work in        

re-negotiating the Sheriff’s contract at a meeting with Sheriff Gary Borders and Captain Todd English. 

Upcoming Committee Meetings in the Mayors Office, Town Hall: Visioning Committee, May 9 at      

6:30pm. Visioning/Cemetery Committee, May 12 at 6:30pm. Parks & Rec’s Committee, May 17 at      

3:30pm and the Historical Committee, May 25 at 6:00pm in the Kirk Park Community Building. 


